Auburn School Board Approves Administrator Salaries

KLZA - The Auburn School Board approved salaries for administrators during their meeting Monday evening.

Superintendent Kevin Reiman will be paid \$110,250, School Improvement Curriculum Director Nancy Fuller will be paid \$92,400, High School / Middle School Principal Vernon Golladay will be paid \$85,500,

Activities Director / Assistant Principal Kevin Walker will be paid \$73,970 and Elementary Principal Sharon Pollard will be paid \$86,500.

There was no public input during two public hearings conducted on the student fee policy and parental involvement and participation policy.

Superintendent Kevin Reiman said the Board did approved selling some excess equipment during the meeting that was held in Brownville. (play audio:32 seconds)

The new theater seats will be put in later this fall. The Superintendent talked about the schedule. (play audio :13 seconds)

Elementary and Secondary handbooks for the 2012-13 school year were also approved during the meeting.

Many Signals Communications